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Ms. Nicole Della Rocca
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street NW
Washington, DC 20463

Dear Ms. Della Rocca:

Indoor Tanning Association PAC is requesting to change its filing frequency from monthly to quarterly as of September 1,
2013.

Based on your guidance, Indoor Tanning Association PAC's next report will due in January 2014, and the report will cover
the PAC's activity from September 1, 2013 through December 31, 2013.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
John Overstreet
Treasurer
Indoor Tanning Association PAC
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